
Protect migrants
in mexico



Dear President calderón,

Having recently viewed the powerful film The Invisibles, made with

Gael García Bernal, I am writing to express my deep concern at the

fate of many irregular Central American migrants travelling through

Mexico. Thousands each year fall victim to beatings, abduction, rape

and even murder at the hands of criminal gangs and sometimes

public officials.

I welcome your government’s recent promise to improve protection

for migrants in Mexico but am concerned that these words have 

not translated into concrete action to address the crisis facing

migrants. 

I call on you personally to lead the implementation of an action

plan to protect the rights of migrants in transit. As a first step, I

ask you to ensure effective investigation and prosecution of those

responsible for abuses, protection of migrants at risk and collection

and publication of nationwide data on abuses. 

Yours sincerely,

name: 

address: Amnesty International, International Secretariat, Peter Benenson House, 

1 Easton Street, London WC1X 0DW, UK

amnesty.org 

Lic. Felipe de Jesús calderón Hinojosa

Presidente constitucional de los estados

Unidos mexicanos 

residencia oficial de “Los Pinos”, casa

miguel alemán

col. san miguel chapultepec

mexico D.F. 

c.P. 11850 mexico
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Image: Belongings of a migrant in a shelter in Ciudad Ixtepec, Oaxaca

state, Mexico. © Marc Silver 


